
Mayor Ivan Allen 
City Hall 
Atlanta 3, Georgia 

Dear Sir: 

August 1, 1963 

I would like to congratulate and thank you for the 
splendid stand you have taken in favor of the public 
acconnnodations section of the proposed civil rights 
legislation. Courage such as yours deserves to be 
perpetuated in office--I'm very sorry that I am not 
an Atlanta voter. 

Thank you again, and keep up the good work. 

604 Glendale Avenue 
Decatur, Georgia 




